

## **MEMORANDUM**

FOR

ALL STAKEHOLDERS

**SUBJECT** 

RENOVATION OF LICENSING AND CERTIFICATION

**DEPARTMENT OFFICE** 

DATE

: 26 JUNE 2023

Please be informed that Licensing and Certification Department has temporarily moved its office to the 2<sup>nd</sup> floor of the FSIS Building to give way to the upcoming renovation on 01 July 2023. As such, all stakeholders are advised to transact their business thereat.

For widest dissemination

ATTY. NESTOR VICENTE D. PASANO

Department Manager III

Licensing and Certification Department